
DATE: April 24, 2024

TO: Board of Education

FROM: Mrs. Kerstin Kramer, Superintendent Chief Learning Officer

SUBJECT: First Read of Adoption of K-5 Math Instructional Materials

PRESENTED BY: Logan Mallonee, Assistant Superintendent of Educational Services
___________________________________________________________________

ACTION REQUESTED

Review the material for the adoption of K-5 Math Instructional Materials.

BACKGROUND INFORMATION

After a year-long pilot process, reviewing all educational partner feedback, analyzing the data,
and receiving additional training, the TTUSD Math Steering Committee recommends the
adoption of the following instructional materials:

Great Minds PBC, 2021: Eureka Math² Spanish, Learn K-5, Modules 1-6
Great Minds PBC, 2021: Eureka Math², English, Learn K-5, Modules 1-6

Eureka Math² is an innovative and comprehensive math program that has been designed to
help students move beyond the traditional rote memorization and develop a deep
understanding of mathematics. The program integrates a range of digital resources and
fosters active student participation through engaging discourse.

The Eureka Math² program is designed to provide rigor and support for students so that they
can engage in productive struggles and develop critical thinking skills. The modules are
structured in a coherent manner that helps students develop a deep understanding of
mathematical concepts and principles. The program offers a high degree of flexibility,
accessibility, and visibility into student understanding, making math instruction more
engaging.

Eureka Math² focuses on real-world problem-solving. The program provides students with
ample opportunities to apply their mathematical knowledge to solve real-world problems,
which can be applied to real-world situations.



Eureka Math² offers a comprehensive and engaging approach to math education. Its focus is
on developing a deep understanding of mathematical concepts and principles.

RESOURCES REQUIRED: Arts Music Instructional Materials Block Grant

PREPARED BY: Logan Mallonee, Assistant Superintendent of Educational Services

Materials can be reviewed at the receptionist desk at the District Office.


